
Bartlett Professor of Planning / Professor of Property and Planning (two full-time posts) 

UCL Bartlett Faculty of the Built Environment / Bartlett School of Planning

The Bartlett School of Planning at UCL is a research-led planning school with an international 
reputation offering innovative planning and built environment teaching programmes at both 
undergraduate and postgraduate levels. The School is now in a position to make a number of major 
new appointments the most senior of which are two new professorial appointments.

The first is the established Bartlett Professor of Planning, a chair previously held by such notables 
at Patrick Abercrombie, William Holford, Richard Llewelyn-Davies, Peter Hall, and Mike Batty.  
This post is open to all suitable candidates within the broad planning field regardless of 
specialisation.

The second is a newly established chair in Property and Planning, representing a desire to grow this 
aspect of the School and Faculty's research and teaching.  We are seeking a candidate who can 
provide strong intellectual leadership in this vital field.

It is envisaged that the start date for these posts will be 1st September 2011 or as soon as possible 
after this date.

The successful candidates will be expected to contribute to developing the School's research profile 
through publication of a high international standard, and through attracting and undertaking funded 
research projects. They will also be expected to make a full contribution to the School's educational 
mission.  

The appointment will be on the UCL professorial grade. The salary range will be negotiable on the 
professorial scale, but not less than £61,713 per annum.

For further details about the vacancy and how to apply on line please go to 
http://www.ucl.ac.uk/hr/jobs/ and search on Reference Number 1167212.

If you have any queries regarding the vacancy, please contact Jennifer Goepel, Bartlett School of 
Planning, University College London, 22 Gordon Street, London WC1H 0QB, tel +44 (0)20 7679 
7040, email: j.goepel@ucl.ac.uk. The Head of School, Prof Matthew Carmona, 
m.carmona@ucl.ac.uk can also be contacted in confidence to discuss the posts. 

We particularly welcome female applicants and those from an ethnic minority, as they are under-
represented within UCL at this level. 

Closing Date: 10 January 2011 at 5pm.  Interviews are planned for early February 2011


